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WAMCS Moving Up Ceremony  

Thursday, June 7, 8:30 am  

Horace Mann Large Group Room  

 

Then join us for an END OF YEAR POTLUCK  

Thursday, June 7, 2018 ï 10:45 am  

  Sylvan Park Pavilion ï 1329 Sylvan Street  

Pick up will be at 11:30 at Sylvan  

 

 

Please come join us to celebrate the end of another great school year! We 
have the whole park reserved for the morning so come  prepared to eat, 

play, hike and visit with WAMCS friends, family and staff.  

 

Families are encouraged to bring their own reusable picnic and drink 
ware to reduce the impact on our environment.  Itôs a very Montessori 
thing to do! For anyone not ready to take the big step we will have a small 

backup supply of paper goods just in case.  

 

Also, to be sure you have a seat, bring along a blanket or chair to enjoy 

the morning!  

 

It is a potluck but we kindly ask that to ensure a balance of dishes, each 

family brings a favorite dish within these guidelines:  

 

Kindergarten and 1
st

 grade student families bring a dessert  

2
nd

 and 3
rd

 grade student families bring a main dish  

4
th

, 5
th

 and 6
th

 grade families bring a side dish  

**Due to many student food allergies, no nuts please. Thank you!**  

 

Please be sure to bring a beverage for you and your family.  
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June 7 Moving Up Ceremony, Last Day Potluck at Sylvan Hill 

June 7 Last Day of School, Students will have a 1/2 day. 

Message Board  

Calendar  

WAMCS will soon begin the process of cleaning student lockers. Over the years, guides 
have noticed that students have a tendency to throw out many usable school supplies, so 
we are asking for your help with our efforts to collect school supplies which can be reused 
and/or recycled. First, please discuss with your son or daughter which school supplies 
youôd like them to save and bring home.  Second,  discuss which items you are  willing to 
donate. Lastly, encourage your child to pay attention to the guideôs  instructions regarding 

labeled boxes and drop -off stations.  

 
All donated materials will be available for students in need during the WAMCS fall open 
house.   If you have questions regarding this matter, please speak with your childôs guide. 

Thank you!  

2018-2019 - Mark your Calendar  

August 28 Open House - 4:30 - 6:30 pm 

September 4 First Day of School 

The rising 5th grade students chose the options to include on the student ballots to identify our 
school colors.   
 
The results are in!  Our school colors are officially GREEN & BLUE! 
 
The options were: 

green and blue = 49 votes 
white and green = 12 votes 
tan and blue = 11 votes 
blue and white = 46 votes 
green and tan = 2 votes 
 

Thank you to all of the students who voted! 



Message Board  

Attention Parents/Guardians of Students who have Medication at  

Wausau Area Montessori Charter School  

 

At the end of the school year, all medications, prescription or over-the-counter, must be picked up 
by a parent or guardian. Medication cannot be sent home with students. Please pick up all         

medication by noon on  Thursday, June 7  

 

Unless you have made special arrangements, medication not picked up will be disposed of.  

 

Thank you! 

Horace Mann Health Office 

715-261-0749 

2/3 did reports on 25 people who helped spread peace throughout our world  



School Hours  

For the 2018-2019 school year, our school day will be 8:15am-3:15pm.  Morning drop-off will begin at 
8:00am and students will be recorded as tardy if they arrive after 8:15am.  

  

After school dismissal will begin at 3:15pm and all students should be picked up by 3:30pm. 

  

If you are in need of before and/or afterschool care, please contact Wausau Child Care at 715-848-
1437.  They can  offer  before school care  beginning at 7:00am-8:00am and after school care from 
3:15pm-6:00pm. 

 

Attendance  

Per Wisconsin State Statute 118.15, parents are able to excuse their child up  to 10 days in a school 
year.  As a public charter school, we follow the state law expectation that children will have regular 
attendance at school, unless they are    excused for medical reasons.  As you make plans for         
vacations and other  events for next year, please keep this in mind.   

 

Vision and Mission Statements  

Our Governance Council is actively   working on revising and updating our vision and mission     
statements.  If you would like more information on our progress, please see the GC minutes featured 
on our school webpage! 

 

New School Logo  

With the current work on our vision and mission statements, we are looking to adopt a new logo!  If 
you are artistically gifted and have ideas, please share them with us! 

 

Parent Involvement  

It would be great to have your participation!   

 

We have a full Governance Council that is working hard to prepare us for our future.  Meetings are 
held once per month and last approximately 90 minutes.  Attending these meetings is a great opportu-
nity to be involved in the wonderful work that is being planned and provide input on the opportunities 
on our horizon!     

 

Our Parent Connect has been essential in providing school events each year.  We are grateful to the 
parents who have   committed time to planning and organizing events, but we would love to see more 
parents involved!  Consider volunteering for at least one event next year to share the load of responsi-
bilities that allow our Montessori community to come together for fun events! 



Lunch and Recess  

This past month, we implemented an integration of students of various ages at our tables during 
lunch.  The purpose was to encourage relationships between our students to build our internal    
community.  We will continue this into next year, with guiding children to foster relationships with 
each other.  Our hope is to create an environment that encourages children to do this on their own! 
Our lunch will be scheduled from 12:15pm-12:45pm, which will allow us to enjoy our quality time      
together. 

 

With a few adjustments in our schedule, we will return to having a whole school recess, as well!  We 
will continue to provide opportunities for our students to interact with each other throughout the day!     

 

Montessori Classrooms  

According to our Montessori philosophy through the learning and research collected from various 
sources, it is important to look at our current classroom structures to determine how to best          
support student learning in a more authentic environment. 

 

Our multi-age classrooms are based on children learning together in classrooms with age ranges of 
3-6 years, 6-9 years, and 9-12 years.  In our lower elementary classrooms, our age groups are   
modified to preserve the opportunity for children to learn from their peers at other ages. 

  

One of our basic needs is establishing Montessori prepared classroom environments that provide  
appropriate  materials to encourage the growth and exploration of 24-35 children.   

 

Within each classroom, there will be a Montessori Guide and additional support of a            Parapro-
fessional. 

  

For this upcoming school year, we will transition to six separate classrooms to serve our students!  
With our current classroom space allocations within the Horace Mann building there will be two    
classes per our currently established grade bands.  As we continue to build capacity for the            
improvement to our Montessori classrooms in the future,  children will still have access to all         
materials every day.  

  

Farewell, Ms. Gross!  

We would like to extend a bittersweet  farewell to Ms. Gross.  She has served in the role of 4
th
-6

th
 

Guide and Special Education teacher.  She has been a wonderful addition to our staff and we wish 
her the best in her future as she pursues Graduate School! 

 

Farewell, Ms. Ramer!  

We would like to extend a huge ñThank Youò to Sydney for her time and  dedication to our Montessori 
Charter school for the last four years!  She has been a wonderful asset and we will miss her! 




